<City>, le 27/08/2025
Letter of interest
I, the undersigned <first name – surname>, <position> at <company> located in <city – country>, have learned about the Accessibility Menu Maker project led by Ukiyo Studio, with the support of the CapGame association, through their website.

I find the project interesting... <choose one of the following 4 sentences or write a new one>

and I think we could use it in our next games developed with Unreal Engine.

and we will test whether we can use it in our next games developed with Unreal Engine.

, unfortunately, we do not use Unreal Engine, but we will look into the possibility of porting it to our engine.

, unfortunately, we do not use Unreal Engine, but we will wait for it to be ported to our engine.

Valid for what it is worth.
<signature>
